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DOCKET NO. 71-5926

General Electric Company
Nuclear Energy Engineering Division
ATTN: Mr. G. E. Cunningham

Sr. Licensing Engineer
P.O. Box 460
Pleasanton, California 94566

Gentlemen:

Revision No. S to L etificate of Compliance No. 5926 was issued on
June 23,1980 in response to your January 25, 1980 application for
amendment. An amendment fee of $2,800 was received on April 23,
1980 by your Check No. 872828.

In accordance with Footnotes 1(d) and 4 of the enclosed 10 CFR 170,
we have reviewed the manpower expenditures required for the review
of the subject application for amendment, and the actual review
fee is $1,178. We have notified the NRC Office of the Controller
to refund $1,622 to your Company.

_

Sincerely,

/v:
W-sw ~ L.William O.' Miller, mChief

f License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration

Enclosure: I
10 CFR 170
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